Consultation on Chiropractic Quality Standard: Headaches 










	The Royal College of Chiropractors’ Health Policy Unit is seeking the views of interested organisations, chiropractors, other healthcare professionals, patients and the public on the draft contents of a new Chiropractic Quality Standard on Headaches. Please use the table below to provide your comments on any aspect of the document including its relevance and applicability to the chiropractic profession, the achievability of the standards described in the quality statements, the utility of the quality statements in terms of promoting best care, the document’s accuracy and validity in terms of the evidence base and the clarity of the content to practitioners, patients and other stakeholders. Please return your completed comments form by email, with any additional attachments and with the subject header QS consultation, to chiefexec@rcc-uk.org with by the deadline of 12 noon on Monday 9th March 2020. Your comments will not be published but will inform the development of the final version of the quality standard, which will be published widely.


	Capacity in which you are responding (i.e. on behalf of an organisation, chiropractor, other healthcare professional, patient or member of the public):
	

	Name of organisation (leave this line blank if you are commenting as an individual):
	

	Name of responder (optional):
	

	Contact email address (optional – in case we need to seek clarification):
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Add more rows to the table as required
Please return your response by email, with the subject header QS consultation, to: chiefexec@rcc-uk.org by 12 noon on Monday 9th March 2020.

